
WHAT IS THE P&C 

  
The Parents and Citizens Association – known fondly 

as the P&C – is a voluntary, not-for-profit, 

organisation affiliated directly with the school. It 

represents adults from the community, especially the 

parents and guardians of students at the school.  Its 

object is to promote the interests, and  facilitate the 

development and further improvement, of the school. 

 

To become a member, come along to a meeting or 

contact us at pandc@nashvilless.eq.edu.au. 

 

THE NASHVILLE STATE SCHOOL P&C 
  

The Nashville State School P&C is an important part 

of the school community. We run the uniform shop, 

tuckshop as well as raise funds for the school 

through a number of events through the year 

including the Election Day stall; Mother's and 

Father's Day stalls; Dances and movie nights; our 

jams and pickles stall at the Einbunpin Festival; and 

catalogue sales. 

  

With this and other funds raised throughout the year 

we have been able to contribute to the learning 

resources and facilities for our school to enhance our 
children's experience and set them up for success. 
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2017 P&C EXECUTIVE 

COMMITTEE  

  

President:  Lynda Bundock 

Vice President:  Su Holland 

Treasurer:  Abby Harvey 

Secretary:  Rebekah Mannering 

Grants:  Regina Gleeson 

Communications: Janine Brush 

  

Associated Positions: 

Tuckshop coordinator:   

Kym Greenalsh 

Uniform Shop coordinator:  

Chenani Ewart-Morgan 

 

Subcommittees: 

• Mothers’ Day Stall 

• Fundraising 

• Grants 

• DONs (Dads of Nashville) 

PAST ACHIEVEMENTS 

In recent years, the P&C has supported the school through: 

• Installing a new playground worth $70K 

• Completely air-conditioning the school buildings 

• Providing new computers and assisting with WI-FI upgrade 

• Fencing the school 

• Wrist bands for the whole of school reading program 

• Sports sponsorships for students at State and National titles 

• Curtaining the classrooms 

• Providing books for the P&C Awards at the end of the year 

• Obtaining grants to resurface the netball courts  

• Supplying ice-blocks for cross-country, end of year celebrations. 


